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Friday 13th October 2023 
 
Dear Families,  
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER – THURSDAY 19th OCTOBER 
 
Our School Photographer will be in school on Thursday 19th October to take Individual photographs of the 
children and sibling / family groups.  
 
If you would like a group photograph with siblings who are not in our school this will be available 8:15am – 
8:45am – please wait outside the school office to be called in.  We will not let anyone in after 8:45am as we 
will need to start our school day. 
 
Once all children are in school the Photographer will then take photographs of children with their siblings.  This 
will be followed by individual photographs of the children. 
 
All children are to come in to school in their smart school uniform.  Please remember that hair and accessories 
should be appropriate for a day in school and be able to be tied back once they have had their photograph 
taken. They can bring PE kit with them if they need to change for the Cross-Country race later that day.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


